
 

                                         
 

Burlington Infant School 
 

Headteacher:                                                                                    

Mrs C McClarron BEd Hons 

Deputy Headteacher: 

Mrs S Martos BA Hons 

 

 

 

 

 
‘’Always do your best and be your best’’ 

 

Burlington Infant School 

Marton Road 

Bridlington 

YO16 7AQ 

 

Tel:  (01262) 673858                                                                                                                          

  

 

  

10th May 2024  

E-mail: burlington.infants@eastriding.gov.uk 

Website: www.burlingtoninfants.org.uk 

  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to Burlington Infant School 
 

We are delighted to confirm that your child has been allocated a place at our school for September 2024.  We 

very much look forward to meeting you and your child.  I am writing to invite you to a ‘Welcome Meeting’ at our 

school on Friday 28th June at 9.30 am.  This meeting usually lasts about an hour.  We will be explaining our 

starting school arrangements and giving you lots of information, as well as answering any questions you may 

have. 

 

During the next few months, members of our school staff will be visiting all the Pre-Schools and Nurseries. 

The Pre-Schools and Nurseries will also be arranging to bring the children here to visit our school for a 

‘taster’ session.  This will give your child the opportunity to look around, join in activities and have a story time 

with our current Reception children.  Please could you let us know if your child does not currently attend a 

Nursery or Pre-School so that we can make alternative arrangements for them. 

 

We will arrange for you and your child to visit our school together on either Tuesday 3rd, Wednesday 4th or 

Thursday 5th September.  This visit will last around half an hour and will be an opportunity for you to meet 

your child’s new class teacher and for you to tell us all about your child. Children in Reception will then start 

school full time on Monday 9th September. 

 

We hope you will be able to join us on Friday 28th June when we will be able to explain all this to you in more 

detail.  Please do not bring your child (or toddler/babies) to this initial meeting as it is not suitable for them. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact myself or the school office on the telephone number above if you have any 

queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Catherine McClarron 

Headteacher     
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